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06/03/2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our new vehicle for the Summer half-term, we have booked a trip to Cadbury World to 
research the history of the Ancient Maya. Children will have the opportunity to look around the 
factory, experience a 4D cinema, participate in a Mayan workshop and even taste and temper their 
own chocolate. The children will also get the chance to use the outdoor play area depending on the 
weather.  
 
The trip will take place on 21st April for all classes and children will need to be at school by 8:15am 
ready to leave at 8:30am. Children will enter via the main reception door and wait in the main school 
hall.  
 
In order for the visit to take place we require a voluntary contribution of £19 per child. Unfortunately, 
if insufficient contributions are received then the visit will not be able to take place. School does not 
make a profit and all parental contributions will be used to pay for the trip. 
 
Please ensure to pay for the visit via Parentmail by 17/04/2023 and tick the parental consent box at 
the checkout. 
 
All children will need a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy or in a glass bottle) in a suitable bag. 
However, if your child receives Free School Meals, a lunch will be provided for them by school. Your 
child will need to wear their full school uniform and sensible footwear-we suggest trainers. 
 
The bus is due to leave Cadbury World at 3pm and we aim to be back at school by 4:30pm dependant 
on traffic. However, the school office will be in constant contact and will be able to update you on any 
changes to timings. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
Mrs Oakes, Mrs Helliwell-Moore and Mr Marshall 
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